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Sent: Tuesday, 8 May 2018 11:58 PM
To: IPART Mailbox
Subject: Objection to Solo Water Licence Variation

Good evening,

This email is to notify ipart of my objection to the proposed 'variation' of the solo water licence. The impacts regarding such
negligence could prove to be catastrophic to the surrounding environment. An environmental impact study should be conducted
to closely analyse the impact on the local ecosystem caused by the variation of licence.

It is frankly unfair and irresponsible that the effluent generated by the new residential development is passed along to an
entirely different catchment, burdening a state heritage township.

The licence variation is flawed and needs thorough revision before any kind of affirmative action is to be made. Such action
poses a threat to adjacent catchments and should not go ahead.

Sincerely, Calen Blake





